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5th March 2020 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

With Science Week just around the corner now, we thought that we would send out a few reminders and finalise 

arrangements for our visit to the Cotswold Wildlife Park. 
 

Date and timings 
The whole school will visit the Cotswold Wildlife Park on Monday 30th March.  It is very important that we leave school at 

8.50am so that the children will be able to get the most out of this very valuable learning experience.  Therefore 
classrooms will be open from 8.30am and we encourage you to drop off your child as close to this time as possible.  If 

you arrive late on this day the only way that your child will be able to attend is if you drive them to the Wildlife Park.  If 

this is not possible, a member of staff will be available to work with your child on that day. 
 

Packed lunch 
Most children like to bring in their own packed lunch for a learning visit, however if you would rather have a school 

packed lunch, please remember to let your child’s class teacher know by Monday 9th March.  They will also need to bring 

water in a leak-proof container.  Please could all children bring their lunch to school in a rucksack so that they will be able 
to carry their own lunch.   

 
Clothing 

Children will wear school uniform on the day of the trip.  Please bear in mind the weather forecast and send your child in 
appropriate clothing e.g. waterproof/warm coat. 

 

Payment reminder 
In order to fund the cost of this enrichment visit the school would like to request a voluntary contribution of £15 per child 

towards the cost of the coach hire and entrance to the Wildlife Park.  If we do not receive sufficient voluntary 
contributions then school reserves the right to cancel the visit if it is financially unviable.  Please contact your child’s class 

teacher, Mrs Oustayiannis or Mrs Macfarlane our School Business Manager in confidence should you wish to discuss any 

difficulties in making payments.  Please can you pay on Parent Pay as soon as possible which will also act as parental 
permission. 

 
  

Thank you very much for your ongoing support.  We are very much looking forward to an amazing day. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

 
Katie Booth 

Science Subject Leader 
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